
From: "Vester Cripps" via Northwest Arkansas Metropolitan Fire Chiefs
To: METRO Chiefs
Subject: {Northwest Arkansas Metropolitan Fire Chiefs} minutes for Sept. 19, 2019
Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 1:30:13 PM

[WARNING: External Email]  Do not click links or open attachments unless you trust the sender. 

NWA Metro Chiefs Minutes 9/19/19

Called to order – 12:15 p.m.

Approval of minutes for July 18, 2019 – Motion by Cunningham, 2nd by Jenkins. Motion Carried

Approval of financial report - Motion by Gilbert, 2nd by Jenkins. Motion Carried

New Business:

                Training Association recruit graduation – October 25th. Discussion on venue/cost. Motion by Jenkins to
approve up to $500 to include amenities (snacks). Venue TBD. 2nd by Gilbert. Motion Carried

                NWA Metro AWIN template – discussion of template and creating a sub-committee to discuss further –
Motion by Criner. 2nd by Goode. Motion Carried.

                IAFC Volunteer and Combination section meeting – coming to NWA February 2020. Motion by Cunningham
to approve up to $1500 for meeting sponsorship. 2nd by Goode. Motion Carried.

                Purchase stair climb machine and related CPAT equipment – Motion by Jenkins to approve up to $5500. 2nd

by Criner. Motion Carried.

 

Round Table:

Bella Vista: 50th anniversary celebration

Rogers: Burn building underway, Station 8 completion in June 2020, Budget work, Tactical worksheet for active shooter
and update to fireground tactical worksheet

XNA: PFAS foam issue, Taxiway work ongoing – may change access, alert alarms may change, Chad Breeden
prepping to fill Chief Gilbert’s position

Farmington: Sub station now open, refurbishing brush truck

Central EMS: Football season, Bikes blues and BBQ, CAAS Accreditation official

Fayetteville: Willie Watts promoted to Assistant Chief, Architect selected for fire stations, Brian Slote moved to
Accreditation Manager, Jeremy Ashley now Fire Marshal

Siloam Springs: Thank you for funeral assistance after Travis White’s death

Springdale: Duane Miller moving to Bentonville, Blake Holt taking over as Fire Marshal, Steve Lewis new Battalion
Chief, SAFER Grant for 6 new firefighters, CAD moving to Tyler, AWIN Project Update
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